
RP Weekly Email from May 10 
See email for attachments. 

Dear Families, 
 
Reminder to families of RBEL students, graduation and a special concert performance by Randy Petersen will 
be held on Tuesday, May 14. 
Program will be held at Rosendale Primary School in the gym.  Festivities begin at 5:30 p.m.  
 
LACONIA AND CIRRUS HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR CONCERT DATE CHANGE 
Due to a change in the Conference Track meet date to 5/13, we have a conflict with the Choir Concert that was 
scheduled that day.   Please take notice that the Laconia and Cirrus High School Choir Concert has been 
moved to 5/14, at 7:30 p.m. 
 
All Armed Forces Day Celebration will be held at Rosendale Intermediate School, on Friday, May 17.  Program 
begins at 10:30 followed by an honorary luncheon. 
If you would like to attend, please RSVP to 920-872-5412.  View the attached flyer for more information. 
 
Summer Reading Program: Join us this summer to explore a Universe of Stories! Your students will 

be coming home with the program information before the end of the year. See the attachments if you 

want to plan ahead!   
 
Rosendale Brandon School District has several employment opportunities available.   Please read the 
attached. 
 
RBSD attachments: 
May Lunch Menu 
RBSD Employment Opportunites 
Spirit Pump-Summer Reading Program  
A Universe of Stories - Summer Reading Program Theme 
 
Community Information:  
 
Evelyn Kloetzke​ is a 7 year old girl at Rosendale Primary School who has recently undergone surgery for a 
spinal tumor and will continue treatment with radiation. There will be a ​T-Shirt Fundraiser​ to help with 
upcoming expenses.  An informational flyer is attached.  Friends and family of Evelyn appreciate your 
support. 
 
K-12 football players, The Laconia Junior Football Club will be hosting a summer camp.  Registration ends on 
May 15.  Read the attached flyer for more information 
 
Community Attachments:  
Evelyn Kloetzke T Shirt Fundraiser 
Laconia K-12 Football Camp Information 
 


